
given to the key infrastructure sectors — energy, telecommunications, financial services, transport 
and health — as well as to defense, the environment and public safety. Public confidence will be 
crucial and will depend heavily upon transparency and openness as to the state of preparation in 
critical sectors. Governments, international organizations, infrastructure providers and information 
technology suppliers will need to ensure a regular flow of reliable information to the general 
public. It will be important, as the date approaches, for responsible bodies to have in place 
contingency plans to c,ope with system failures that may occur in the most sensitive areas despite 
intensive preparations. We urge third countries to do the same. We will maintain close 
cooperation among ourselves and with others on this as well as other aspects of the problem. We 
shall convene a special G8 conference on contingency planning later this year. 

Next Summit 
49. We have accepted the invitation of the Prime Minister of Japan to meet in Okinawa (Kyushu) 
on 21-23 July next year. 
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